
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that the 
North Coast Road, 11km mark (between the lookout and Maracas Bay) is currently 
open to single lane traffic.  
 
The Highways Division conducted extensive works over the weekend to stabilize the 
current landslip/roadway.  Although interim works were completed earlier today, 
technical and infrastructural surveys are on-going to develop a solution to address 
the current landslips with the aim of restoring full connectivity. 
 
Members of the general public are asked to exercise extreme caution when 
traversing the North Coast Road.  
 
The Ministry of Works and Transport apologizes for any inconvenience caused and 
thanks the public for its patience, and continued cooperation.  
 
 
Please stay connected to the Ministry’s official platforms for updates on this matter. 
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